
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 5/28/2014 10:45:40 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Update

Great, thank you!

------- Original message--------
From: "Allen, Meredith"
Date:05/28/2014 10:43 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Prosper, Terrie D."
Subject: Update

Terrie,

I met with our team today.

In regard to the trimming, we have made numerous offers to meet with the neighborhood group to discuss the 
planned work but they have not followed up. We have already notified the City and the private property owners 
with trees that will be worked and we do not have any refusals. When we conduct the trimming, we will make sure 
that we have the appropriate people there to address any concerns raised. The work will happen in the next few 
weeks.

We are also in the process of finalizing the infonnation that Josh requested regarding the prior Rule 20A work that 
has been conducted in the Bay Area. We plan to reach out to Josh to offer to meet with him to review the 
information and also invite the local City Councilperson to that meeting.

I will keep you posted on the trimming and the Rule 20A issues.

Thanks,
Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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